
March 19, 2023 

 

Chair Nosse, Vice-Chairs Goodwin and Nelson, and Members of the 

Committee 

 

I wish to express strong support for House Bill 2002.  I believe that this bill 
will help to protect Oregonians’ rights to reproductive health care and to 

received treatment that is prescribed by their doctors in accordance with 

accepted standards of care.  I think it is also important that it protects 

health care providers from malpractice and licensing repercussions for 

providing treatment. 

 

Thank you for fighting for all Oregonians by supporting this bill. 

 

Charlene Vojtilla 


